
1/6/2025 

Hello BH-BL Rotarians, 

HAPPY NEW YEAR EVERYONE!!! 

As you are aware, we had a very successful Veterans’ coat drive.  Thank you to all who helped make it a success. 

We still need volunteers to deliver food to the Galway Food Pantry.  I will deliver this week – January 9th. 

A sign-up sheet will be passed around at tomorrow’s meeting for food delivery to the Galway Food Pantry,   

The following is the January dates we need volunteers for: 

January 9:  Pete Parker 

January 16th: _____________________ 

January 23rd: _____________________ 

January 30th: _____________________ 

Please let me know by email or phone if you will help us out. 

I would like to set-up a small committee of two or three to handle the scheduling of our volunteers  
for food deliveries.   
Please let me know what you think about this. 

Just as a reminder for those of you who have not already contributed your $25 to the success  
of the Apple Pie Fest,  
please send your $25 as soon as possible so we can finalize the financial results for the Apple Pie Fest. 

Some of the upcoming activities and dates follow: 

January 7th      Dr. Kate Graney, Professor of Political Science, Skidmore College will speak to us on  

	 	      “Solidarity in Poland” 

 January 14th   Rick Reynolds will present a film on the history of Ballston spa 

January 21st  Guillermo Truillo will update us on the Edward Jones Investment Account 

January 28th  To Be Determined 

Pete P.


